
 

 

 

 

 

Walk-in Food Pantry  

The Smithfield Food Pantry is available to Smithfield Residents that fall within certain income guidelines. 

The Government provides the pantry with monthly distributions of food, but the pantry is mostly filled with 

the generous donations of food and needed household and clothing items from local individuals and 

organizations. Smithfield Residents are welcome to apply for assistance Monday-Friday at the Town Office 

located at 926 Village Road. Please call for a time, 362-4772. 

 

Monthly Delivery Food Pantry 

Thankfully we have been able to continue the delivering of food & necessities to Smithfield residents in 

2023.  We deliver once a month to 20-22 households.  

Thank you to all that donate monthly to help with our pantry of food items and money! 

 

A special thank you to our VOLUNTEER delivery drivers and program helpers Nicole Vera, Mikja 

Leavitt, Dawn Leavitt, Bonnie Jones, Meredyth Tuttle, Jodie Mosher, Robin Chamberlain, Bob & 

Becky Michaud.  The delivery program would not be able to continue without these 

Volunteers! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Baskets  
During the holidays we provide to residents of Smithfield through donations to the Holiday Fund, 

Thanksgiving and Christmas Baskets.  We delivered 25 baskets for each holiday!  

 

Thanks to Sappi Fine Paper Somerset Operation and the Village Market Fairfield Maine for 

donating $500.00 for our holiday baskets. 
 

      



 
 
 

 
 

 

Giving Tree  
Our annual Giving Tree was a success as always helping families and providing the children with clothing, 
jackets, ski pants, hats, mitten/gloves, boots, shoes, and other needed items, as well as at least two, as we 

call them, fun items for the kids. The program had 22 children for the Giving Tree.  The residents, non-

profit groups and businesses from Smithfield and the surrounding towns give generously for this. All 

presents are wrapped before being given out thanks to our wrapping ANGELS…..Ceara Templin and 

her children. 
 

     

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted 

 

Nichole Clark 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 


